
 

 

Seattle HPHC: Our Seattle Family Church Christmas party is on December 22nd 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
December 14, 2024 
 

 
 
Dear Seattle Heavenly Parent's Holy Community, Blessed Families, Brothers and Sisters, 
 
One hundred and twenty days left before April 13th 2025. When we will have the Victorious Entrance to 
the Cheon Il Sanctum in the Cheon Won Gung. I hope that each of you is excited and truly preparing for 
this historic event. 
 
As a community let us support the preparations for the said event by offering greater devotion centering 
on the Cheon Shim Won. Come to our Seattle Cheon Shim Won to pray and/or offer wish paper as often 
as you can, You can also join in our daily evening prayer from 9:30 PM - 10:00 PM, Monday to Friday 
either in person or online. From 10:00 PM to 1:00 AM Monday to Friday, you are also welcome to join 
the Cheon Shim Won Las Vegas Night Prayer Vigil. You can come to our Seattle Cheon Shim Won to 
join or online using this link zoom,us/j/95618120409?pwd=bm3aBdL0C7GACpIIarwk0FwFEruGka.1 
 
Saturday and Sunday night, we will have our prayer from 9:00 PM to give us time to share with one 
another. 
 
We will resume our Peace Starts With Me evening program and Principle seminars soon. We will also 
activate our Blessing Ministry. Please watch your email for announcements about this. 
 
Our ACLC-SEATTLE will have its December prayer breakfast this Saturday, December 14th from 10:30 
AM to 12:30 PM. You are very much welcome to join this gathering. See separate invitation and flyer for 
this. 
 
Our Adopt-A-Family service project was successfully completed. Korie Faris delivered the gifts 
yesterday to the program organizers. Thank you very much to all that donated. 
 
Our Seattle Family Church Christmas party is on Sunday, December 22nd. Pastor Nelson Mira is our 
coordinator for this. Let him know if you want to take part in the program. Also, we will be giving away 
gift items used by the True Parents while visiting here in Seattle. One for each family. Make sure that you 
come to receive yours. 
 
Lastly, we have not decorated our church yet for Christmas. I would like to ask for volunteers to help 
hang our Christmas decorations on Sunday, December 15th after lunch. 
 
We will have Kodan Bento Bazaar for our lunch. 
 
Thank you and Heavenly blessings be with you. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Rosie Dijan Muyongo 
 
Seattle Family Church Pastor 
rdmuyongo.seattlehphc@ gmail,com 
 
 
 


